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IN ATTENDANCE 
Cr Katie Milne (Mayor), Cr Chris Cherry (Deputy Mayor), Cr Ron Cooper. 
 
Also present were Mr Troy Green (General Manager), Ms Liz Collyer (Director 
Corporate Services), Mr Paul Morgan (for the Director Engineering), Mr Vince 
Connell (Director Planning and Regulation), Mr Neil Baldwin (Manager Corporate 
Governance), Fran Silk (Communications Officer - Social and Media) and Mrs 
Meredith Smith (Minutes Secretary). 
 
LACK OF QUORUM 
There was a lack of quorum due to the absence of the following Councillors: 
 
Cr P Allsop, Cr R Byrne, Cr J Owen and Cr W Polglase who informed the General 
Manager that their absences are caused by work commitments. 
 
In accordance with Part 4.1.4 of the Code of Meeting Practice at 2.08pm the Mayor 
adjourned the meeting to the following time, date and venue: 
 

4.30pm Thursday 24 August 2017 at Murwillumbah Council Chambers 
preceded by an Open Briefing from Lindy Smith, Tweed District Residents and 
Ratepayers Association and a speaker from the Gold Coast Airport Limited. 
 

The meeting concluded at 2.11pm. 
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